FILED 3/8/2024
DOCUMENT NO. 01082-2024
State of Florida FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Public Service Commission

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER @ 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: March 8, 2024
TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk
FROM: Cayce H. Hinton, Director, Office of Industry Development and Market /\nalysisg{—

RE: Docket No. 20240000-O1- Undocketed filing for Flying Bull Internet, LLLC

Flying Bull Internet, LLC has requested the return of their application to provide
telecommunications service in Florida that was attached to Document 01040-2024, submitted to
the Clerk’s office on March 5. 2024. The company states certain information submitted with the
application was meant to be filed confidentially. It intends to resubmit the application at a later
date. Please return the application to the address below. If you have any questions, please contact
Sakina Deas at (850) 413-6504.

Mark Lammert
Attorney-in-Fact

242 Rangeline Rd
LLongwood. FL. 32750
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